
HAGUE TOWN BOARD MEETING 

October 5, 2017 

 

 

Members of the Hague Town Board met on Thursday, October 5th, 2017 at the 

Hague Community Center. 

 

 Present:  

  Supervisor Frasier   

    M. Fitzgerald II  

  G. Kuenzel  

  M. Cherubini    

    S. Ramant   

   

Others present: Nancy Young, Deputy Town Clerk 

  

Members of the Lake George Park Commission 

David Wick, Kenneth Parker, Joe Stanek, Joe Thouin, Catherine LaBombard, William Mason 

   

 

 A motion was made by M. Cherubini, and seconded by M. Fitzgerald, to open the meeting at 

3:15 p.m. All members voted to approve.  

 

Deputy Town Clerk Nancy Young presented the 2018 Town of Hague Tentative Budget to 

members of the Board.  

 

 

Other Business 

 

David Wick, Commissioner for the Lake George Park Commission led a discussion concerning 

proposed changes to LGPC Storm Water Regulations. 

 

A motion to adjourn was heard at 4:50 p.m. Motion made by M. Cherubini and seconded by G. 

Kuenzel. All voted to approve.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Nancy Young 

Deputy Town Clerk 


